

SAUGATUCK-DOUGLAS HISTORICAL SOCIETYS P.O. BOX 617, DOUGLAS, MI. 49406

Volume Two, No. 8 June, 1989

JUNE MEETING:

Wednesday, June 14, 1989

7:30 P.M.

All-Saints Episcopal Church

Saugatuck

The Society will hold its Annual Meeting and election of officers for 1989-1990. We are asking each member to contribute suggestions for next years programs. Bring your ideas.

NAUTICAL HISTORY CELEBRATION

Bob Miller will report on the progress of the Celebration.

FOURTH OF JULY

Are we interested in participating again? Let us know.

NEW MEMBERS

Welcome to Kathy Bundy and Janet Kemp. We now have 82 members. Congrats to Arlene Sherman, our Membership Chairman.

CONGRATULATIONS

To member, Spring Ten Kley, co-owner of Holland's newest restaurant. Named "Till Midnight," it is located at College and 8th. Our Restaurant Reporters, Dottie and Del Langhorst report that the food is wonderful!

DUES

Your dues for 1989-1990 are due. Have you sent in your renewal? Mail to the address at the top of this Newsletter.

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER.

The June meeting of the Saugatuck-Douglas Historical Society will take place on Wednesday, June 14th at 7:30 P.M. at All Saints Episcopal Church. Election of officers for 1989-1990 will be held.

Joan Phillips 857-2839